
 
  

  

A MESSAGE FROM SWAMI BODHANANDA 
On the occasion of 

  

Rudrabhishekam and Chandi Homam at SCHE 
August 7-8, 2010 

at  
The Sambodh Center, Kalamazoo 

  
Blessed Self, 

  

The most auspicious Vedic Rituals Rudrabhishekam and 

Chandi Homam that have been an annual feature of 

Sambodh Center for the last several years fall in 

the early part of August this year. This ritual is traditionally 

performed for world peace, unity and spiritual upliftment. 

Such rituals become more and more important at a time 

when the world is going through unprecedented levels of 

violence, disruption and despair. These rituals will also 

confer prosperity, health, success in business and harmony in 

marital relationships upon the devotee. 

 

I ardently pray and request you to participate in this holy 

ritual by sponsoring the listed pujas and homas and 

encouraging others to do the same. You and your children 

need the calming effects brought by the serene vibrations of 

authentic Vedic rituals and chanting. What works for you 

will indeed work for your friends and their children, too. 

  

Having done your best to accomplish your dreams, don't just 

sit and worry about the outcome, but use the rest of your 

time for invoking the Lord whose grace and benediction alone 

can make our works fruitful and life blissful. The Bhagavad 
Gita says that invoking the “gods (cosmic energies), 

empowered through the practice of rituals, will in turn 

nourish and empower the devotee and fulfill all his/her 

wishes.” 

         Love and regards,  

         Swami Bodhananda 

 

 

 
 

His Holiness 
Swami Bodhananda 

Saraswati, 
Spiritual Director & Founder of 

The Sambodh Society, Inc. 
(USA) and the Sambodh Center 

for Human Excellence, 
Kalamazoo, MI 

  
www.sambodh.us 
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